
From: Summersgill, Kathleen  
Sent: Tuesday, April 17, 2018 1:34 PM 
To: Scott Betzoldt  
Cc: jeff garno  Ted P. Hirsch  
Subject: RE: 2050 Commerce - Dimensional Site Plan 
 
Scott,  
 
I reviewed this project in November, 2017 based on the two fire access roads as shown on the west and 
east. Due to the size and layout of the building, both are necessary for aerial fire apparatus access roads 
and both qualify as such under the 2015 International Fire Code, Appendix D105 and D106.  
 
Regards, 
 
Kathleen 
 

Kathleen Summersgill 

Fire Marshal 

Ann Arbor Fire Department 

1510 E. Stadium Blvd. Ann Arbor, MI 48104 

(734)794-6962 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


